
 

Half Term Learning 

We understand how important the half term holiday is as a break for you all and as family 

time. If you feel like the homework is preventing you from having a well-earned rest, then 

just do as much as you want to. You have worked very hard this half term and the year 3 

teachers are very proud and thankful for this. 

 

Rainforests! 

We will be finishing our Volkswagen project just after half term and then our new project 

will be rainforests!  

It’s up to you to help us plan the project and decide what we should learn about.  

We would like you to do the following: 

 Research and find out as much as you can about rainforests. 

 Find some videos or programmes such as Planet Earth 

 Write down some of the information you find fascinating. 

 Write down all sorts of questions that you want us to answer during our project. 

 

If you feel like being creative with your friends, family or independently over the half term 

break, please feel free to build your own design for an electric car. This could be made out 

of lego or household items such as bottle caps and cardboard. Be creative  This is an 

optional part of the homework so please do not worry about doing this. We can’t wait to 

see what you come up with and can carry on your outstanding learning at home! 

 

 

Have a lovely rest! 


